Parents can now submit a Summer EBT Application to establish eligibility for children not uploaded by schools/districts. Students are eligible for this benefit if they meet the 2023-24 school year reduced-price lunch income thresholds before July 1,2024 and the 2024-25 school year reduced-price lunch income thresholds on and after July 1, 2024. 
 
The chart below shows reduced-price lunch income thresholds for the 2023-24 school year. 
	Household Size 
	Annual 
	Monthly 
	Twice Per Month 
	Every Two Weeks 
	Weekly 

	1 
	$ 26,973 
	$ 2,248 
	$ 1,124 
	$ 1,038 
	$ 519 

	2 
	$ 36,482 
	$ 3,041 
	$ 1,521 
	$ 1,404 
	$ 702 

	3 
	$ 45,991 
	$ 3,833 
	$ 1,917 
	$ 1,769 
	$ 885 

	4 
	$ 55,500 
	$ 4,625 
	$ 2,313 
	$ 2,135 
	$ 1,068 

	5 
	$ 65,009 
	$ 5,418 
	$ 2,709 
	$ 2,501 
	$ 1,251 

	6 
	$ 74,518 
	$ 6,210 
	$ 3,105 
	$ 2,867 
	$ 1,434 

	7 
	$ 84,027 
	$ 7,003 
	$ 3,502 
	$ 3,232 
	$ 1,616 

	8 
	$ 93,536 
	$ 7,795 
	$ 3,898 
	$ 3,598 
	$ 1,799 

	For each additional family member, add: 
	$ 9,509 
	$ 793 
	$ 397 
	$ 366 
	$ 183 


 
Parents can use this link to submit an online application. Link: onedhs.tn.gov/parent 
 
The application window will close on Thursday, August 15, 2024, at 11:59 p.m. CST. Parents who apply in May can expect benefits in mid to late June and early July. The Tennessee Department of Human Services (DHS) will issue benefits on a rolling basis afterwards. DHS will review applications within 15 business days. Parents can call 1-833-772-8347 if they encounter any issues while submitting their application. Please feel free to share the attached fact sheet with parents and staff.  

